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Dear Parents
This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next week. 

In Literacy, we will be focusing on Grammar objectives. We will be learning about nouns, expanded noun phrases, the use of apostrophes, the correct use of tense, and prepositions.
In Numeracy, we will be learning to compare numbers up to 6 digits and know what each digit represents, read and compare decimal numbers, multiply numbers by 10, 100 and 1000, round decimal numbers and convert decimals to fractions.
In Science, we will be introducing the topic of ‘Food Chains’ and looking at different habitats from around the World. We will study how animals have adapted to survive in their habitat and will begin looking at the feeding relationship between different animals. 
Our IPC topic at the moment is ‘Building A Village’. We will be starting our new topic ‘Building a Village’. We will be discussing the differences between various types of settlements such as: hamlets, villages, towns and cities. Following this we will be making our own model villages and cities using a range of scrap materials.
In ICT, we will be learning how to log on quickly using our own log in details, before discussing the importance of staying safe when using the internet.
In PSHE, we will be learning about roles and responsibilities and discussing what it takes to be a good citizen.
For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists on Thursday and will be tested on the list the following Thursday. Students will have 11 words to learn during the course of the week.

Notice & Reminders:

	· Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily.

· Please remember to like our Year 6 Facebook page for updates from the Year group. 

· Please cover your child’s books in clear sticky back plastic. Please return all books to school on Sunday 17 September.

· If you have not returned the letters sent out last week, please send these into school on Sunday 17 September.


We look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 19 September at our Meet the Teacher and Community Fair. 

Have a lovely weekend!

Yours faithfully

Year 6 Team

  The week ahead in Year 6         (17 – 21 September 2017)








